
Today I need to inform all of you that Jeff Rosetti no longer works for 
WTHR.


Scott Hums, currently Director of Digital, will act as interim newsroom 
leader while we seek candidates to permanently fill this position. 
Scott and I will work closely together to get you the information, 
feedback and direction you need.


Thank you all for everything you do to bring excellence to WTHR 
every day. I appreciate your support as we move forward with our 
search.


MICHAEL BROUDER

President/General Manager



